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Dear Customers, 

 

Please be informed that on Saturday, 7th and 14th of 

December, 2019 our bank branches will follow regular 

Friday opening hours.  

  

All K&H branches will be closed on: 

- 24th – 29th December, 2019. 

- 31st December, 2019 from 12:00 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

 

K&H Bank  
 


